
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
    
 
Update: The homicide victim has been identified as Robert German (8-24-60) who resided at the home.  

 
 
 

Seminole County man’s death being investigated as a homicide 
 

Seminole Co. Fla. (Sept. 27, 2018) – The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating the death of a local 
man as a homicide. 
 
At around 1:15 p.m. deputies responded to the 100 Block of Florence Avenue in unincorporated Altamonte Springs in 
reference to possible shots fired. Upon arrival, deputies found a male victim inside the home who was unresponsive. 
The victim was transported to a local hospital where he was pronounced dead. His identity is not being released pending 
next of kin notification. 
 
Seminole County investigators are conducting interviews and asking anyone with information on this crime or the 
identity of the suspect to please call the Seminole County Sheriff's Office at 407-665-6650 or Crimeline at (800) 423-TIPS 
(8477). Calls made to Crimeline remain anonymous, and tips that lead to the felony arrest of a suspect and/or the 
recovery of stolen property and drugs are eligible for cash rewards of up to $1,000. 
 
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more information contact: 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
or 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 – cell     
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